
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Alex Farned, Director 

DATE September 12, 2024 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF APPROVAL OF AWARD FOR THE RFP FOR THE 

BALLARD PARK ALL ACCESSIBLE PLAYGROUND AF 
  

 

Request:  

We would like for the City Council and Mayor to award the RFP for Ballard Park All Accessible 

Playground to Bliss Products as the most practical and advantages proposal for the City.  A 

report of the selection committees finding will be attached. This RFP has been approved by 

legal. 

 

Attachments 

1. Recommendation Letter 

2. Bid Tab 

3. Combined Committee Members Scoring Sheets 

4. Individual Committee Member Score Sheet 

5. RFP 

6. Addendums 1 – 4 

 

Committee Members 

Alex Farned, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Don Lewis, COO of City of Tupelo 

Leigh Ann Mattox, Recreation Director 

Shipman Sloan, Architect 

Janet Gaston, Council Member of Ward 6 


